
Date: July 14, 2023
To: State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re: Survey for Statewide Research and Survey RFP - Extended

The State of Arizona is looking for input regarding the upcoming Solicitation for Statewide
Research and Survey Services. Attached is the previous Scope of Work and below is a link to a
Survey. If your organization has an interest in this new Solicitation, please take a moment to review
the Scope of Work and provide any feedback in the Survey.

Please respond before COB on July 21, 2023.

Google Forms Survey:
https://forms.gle/PM2nSokjvtdpLtwJA

Thank you for your participation.

Best Regards,

Simon P. Alvarez
Statewide Procurement Manager
ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 N. 15th Avenue, 3rd Floor, Phoenix, AZ 85007
p: 602-542-8911 | Simon.Alvarez@azdoa.gov
https://spo.az.gov

https://forms.gle/PM2nSokjvtdpLtwJA
https://spo.az.gov/

